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Welcome to our final newsletter for 2021. Preparations for Xmas are

underway in earnest but given the latest news surrounding the emergence

of a new Covid variant, one cannot help but speculate on whether this will

impact everyone’s Christmas plans to the same extent as it did 12 months

ago. The opinion is divided on whether we should follow the most recent

advice and attend Christmas parties and gatherings or whether we should

continue to err on the side of caution and minimise contact. 

Welcome to the December edition 
of Grin N Share It



DECEMBER 2021
Practice News 
Whilst on the subject of restrictions, we wanted to gently remind everyone that our
requirement to wear a face mask whilst attending the practice remains unchanged. Only
those patients exempt from wearing one will be excused. 
We are happy to inform all of you that we have now been able to re-open our patient
toilet. We know that whilst this has been inaccessible, it has caused an inconvenience for a
few patients, but we hope that going forward, any restrictions still allow us to keep this
open. 

We have some exciting projects in the pipeline for the forthcoming year so watch this
space! 

Our Xmas Opening Hours are as follows:

2021
Friday 24th Dec: Christmas Eve – 8am to 4.30pm
Sat 25th Dec: Christmas Day – Closed
Sunday 26th Dec: Closed
Monday 27th Dec: Bank Holiday – Closed
Tues 28th Dec: Bank Holiday – Closed
Weds 29th Dec: 8am to 5.30pm
Thurs 30th Dec: 8am to 5.30pm
Fri 31st Dec: 8am to 4.30pm

2022
Sat 1st Jan – New Year’s Day – Closed
Sunday – Closed
Mon 3rd Jan: Bank Holiday – Closed
Tues 4th Jan: 8am to 5.30pm

Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all our patients for your continued
support over this last year. We wish all of you a very happy and healthy Christmas and
here’s to a prosperous 2022 for us all. 

The Team at Cassio Road Dental Practice 


